Suggested text to accompany LPTI social posts

The Diocese of North Carolina invites applicants for our Lay Preacher Training Initiative, a two-year course of reading, writing, preaching and attending classes in preparation for certification (at the bishop’s discretion) as a licensed lay preacher. 
Funded by a grant from Trinity Church Wall Street, the goal of the LPTI is to develop a robust cadre of lay preachers drawn from within their local communities. By training and supporting lay preachers in The Episcopal Church, the program aims to establish lay preaching and lay leadership as a fourth dimension of diocesan leadership in the Episcopal Church alongside bishops, priests and deacons.

We are looking for people who are comfortable speaking in public, thoughtful about their spirituality, prayerful and active in an Episcopal congregation. Participants should be organized and motivated to direct their own learning and willing to participate in the course. We value the beautiful diversity within our church and welcome people who bring these parts of their lives and experiences into the preaching environment.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Email Jenny Beaumont, missioner for adult and lifelong formation, at jenny.beaumont@episdionc.org for the informational Zoom meeting link. Learn more about the initiative at https://www.episdionc.org/lay-preaching-initiative/. 

